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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 671 allows a school district board of education to accept students from a contiguous, out-of-

state district without charging tuition if the receiving school district does not receive State Aid 

funds and has a per-pupil expenditure that is above the state average per-pupil expenditure. The 

measure clarifies that such out-of-state students are not eligible for State Aid, and no local funds 

from the out-of-state district are to be allocated or transferred to the receiving district. 
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